

---

**From:** Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>  
**Sent:** Tuesday, May 14, 2019 3:25 PM  
**To:** Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage  
**Subject:** Comments on #3 and #4 from Maria's list of NMFS to-do's  
**Attachments:** GS barrier cost estimates.pdf

My comments in blue, below

3. Double check current projected costs from DWR on Georgiana barrier and FDW/DWR positions on this and HORB

For cost estimates for alternate designs at Georgiana slough, see the attached excerpt from the Executive Summary of the March 2015 "Phase II -- Recommended Solutions Report". Estimates range from \$8 million to \$47 million.

4. Work with Reclamation on salvage-based performance objectives, based on salvage since 2009 opinion in effect

I gave Dave Mooney a call to check on my takeaways from yesterday's meeting and to ask when we should expect to see something from them. **He doesn't expect to send over their draft proposal until "Friday or next week"**. I said I was surprised because I thought there was more urgency. He said they are focusing on getting us comments on the Delta and Sac sections right now.

I'm working on a draft proposal to share with Howard and Garwin mid-day tomorrow to run by Maria.

--

**Barb Byrne**

Fish Biologist

*NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region*

*U.S. Department of Commerce*

Office: 916-930-5612

[barbara.byrne@noaa.gov](mailto:barbara.byrne@noaa.gov)

*California Central Valley Office*

*650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100*

*Sacramento, CA 95814*



**Find us online**

[www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov](http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov)

